
GENERAL MANAGER’S REPORT 

(January 18th, 2024) 

Radio System Upgrade 

There was a delay in the arrival of equipment. The new radios are scheduled to be 
installed in the buses the week of January 22nd. The installation of equipment at the 
towers and switchover to the new system is scheduled for late February. 

Bus #18 – GoBus Service 

The final bus (#18) for the GoBus service has arrived. One of the buses was in an 
accident during delivery and was written off. This is the replacement bus. It is being 
prepared for service. 
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